Jeff Watson

From: Adams, Wayne <AdamsW@wsdot.wa.gov>
Sent: Thursday, January 28, 2016 2:24 PM

To: Jeff Watson

Cc: Holmstrom, Rick

Subject: SUB15-00007 Riste Short Plat Comments
Attachments: KittCo_RisteShortPlat.pdf

Our comment letter to the above mentioned proposal is attached and a hard copy is in the US Mail. Let me know if you
have any questions, Thanks.

Wayne Adams
(509) 577-1638 — adamsw@wsdot.wa.gov

Washington State Department of Transportation
South Central Region — Planning Office
2809 Rudkin Road, Union Gap, WA 98903



